
START or STOP Receiving Emails 

All paid DPRA Members should automatically receive periodic emails 

from DPRA letting them know about upcoming events, Shoot Days, 

Fallen Officers, News important to Retired Officers and other helpful 

information. 

If you are receiving emails and would like to stop receiving emails and be 

removed from the list please completes the link below. 

STOP emails 

If you have previously requested to stop receiving emails  

And wish to start receiving emails again, complete the link below 

 

START emails 

If you are a current member and are not receiving emails  

Some email providers in an attempt to protect their customers from SPAM will 

block or move emails to a spam folder, often without letting the user know that 

the mail was blocked. This is their attempt to protect you from unwanted spam. 

The problem is this can inadvertently block some legitimate emails. 

 If your provider is blocking emails from DPRA you may be able to eliminate the 

problem by adding denver@dpra.info to your safe senders list and/or your 

address book. 

http://www.dpra.info/stop.html
http://www.dpra.info/start.html

